
 

 

SPROUGHTON PARISH COUNCIL  

Coronavirus Update 

 
Due to the current pandemic Sproughton 

Parish believes: 

 

For public health reasons, that any 

meetings held until further notice will not 

be open to the public. 

 

Your safety is our priority, we are obtaining 

information daily from the Suffolk 

Association Of Local Councils on ways to 

work through the current situation. 

 

However if you have any queries please do 

not hesitate in contacting our Parish Clerk. 

 

 

Kirsty Webber 

07538311567 

SproughtonPC@gmail.com 

 

 

Stay Safe 


